Do Not Enter enforcement near Mary St
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Hello

We have Do Not Enter signs posted on Lake St that prevent entry from 7 am — 9 am and 4 pm to 7 pm off Lake 5t
onto Wilson Ave, Littlejohn St., and Homestead Rd.

As a resident on Mary St, | appreciate the recent enforcement actions. it prevents a lot of cut-through traffic of
people racing down Mary 5t to Margert St.

But as resident, | don’t want to have to crawl all the way down to Burch 5t before | can legally turn into my
neighbarhood, The police officers who have been ticketing report that the vast majority of tickets that they are
writing (33 of 38, according to the officer who ticketed my husband) are being issued to people who live in the
neighborhood.

What can we do to allow residents of the neighborhood to legally turn in and get home without adding to the
Lake St. mess?

Thank you

Patricia Browne



